
ondayðFriday: 7:15 a.m., 9:00 a.m. 
Saturday: 9:00 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.  
 

Reverend Daniel F. Swift, Pastor, father_dan@smlparish.org 

Reverend Carlos A. Florez, Parochial Vicar, cflorez@smlparish.org 

Deacon Ken Motylinski 

Deacon Timothy R. Collins 

Deacon Joseph Tedeschi 

Susan B. Kraemer, Business Administrator 

Christine Brandt, Pastoral Associate 

Jean E. Hoover, School Principal

MaryPat Scordato, Director of Religious Education 

Sister Regina McCalla, SSJ, Liturgy/Music Coordinator 

Linda Xerri, Parish Youth Minister 

Georgiana Francisco, Minister of Evangelization and Marketing 

Harry Meshirer, Parish Bookkeeper 

Nancy Finan, Candace Corrado, Administrative Assistants 

William P. Kiernan,  Michael Maher, Parish Trustees 
 

Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.  
 

Website Address: http://www.smlparish.org 

Email Address: email@smlparish.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/smlparish 

School Website: http://www.smlschool.org 

Knights of Columbus: http://www.Medfordknights.org 

ñGod is rich in mercy, 

because of His boundless love for us.ò  Ephesians 2:4 tells us Godôs 

love knows no boundaries and neither does St. Mary of the Lakes. 

New parishioners, regardless of where they live, are welcome and 

encouraged to register at our parish. Registration forms are  

available at the doors of the church, in the parish office, and on our 

website at smlparish.org. Click on contact us/registration. 

 
Confessions are heard on 

Saturdays after 9:00 a.m. Mass and at 4:30 p.m. You may also call 
the parish office to make an appointment for a different time.  
 

Please call the parish office anytime or 
speak to one of the priests after Mass. 
 

Baptisms are celebrated on the second 
and fourth Sundays of the month. Parents must attend a Baptism 
Preparation Session prior to their childôs Baptism. Sponsors also are 
encouraged to attend. Call the parish office (609) 654-8208, Ext. 110 
as early as possible to make the necessary arrangements. 
 

Congratulations to our engaged  
couples. Call (609) 654-8208, Ext. 117 to make arrangements for 
your wedding. We suggest you call at least a year in advance. 
 

If you or someone you know is  
considering becoming a Catholic Christian or if you were baptized 
Catholic but never received First Communion and/or Confirmation, 
call (609) 654-8208, Ext.113. There are no tests to pass or fail. 
There is only faith to give and share.  
 

Every Thursday after 9:00 a.m. Mass, 
concluding with Benediction at 7:00 p.m. 
 

The Sacraments are available to anyone 
confined to home or institution. Please contact the parish office if you 
know anyone who is unable to get to church.  
 

Parish Office  40 Jackson Road 654-8208 Ext.110 

Parish Health Ministry   654-8208  Ext.610 

St. Mary of the Lakes School 196 Route 70 654-2546  Ext.210 

Parish Religious Education 196 Route 70 654-2546 Ext.310 

Parish Youth Minister 40 Jackson Road 654-2546 Ext.111 

St. Vincent de Paul 1 Jones Road 953-0021  

http://www.Medfordknights.org


 

tŀƎŜ н ррс 

 

   Saturday  October 22 

 5:30 p.m. Richele EzziðMr. and Mrs. Louis DiVentura 

   Sunday  October 23 

 7:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Angelina SparacioðDiane and Don Wolf 

 10:30 a.m. Bruno MitkusðLeo and Mary Ann Coceano 

 12:00 p.m. Christine JacksonðThe Saraceni Family 

 6:00 p.m. Margaret HalliganðThe Lankford Family 

   Monday  October 24 

    7:15 a.m.  Ann DarcyðMaureen and Joe Sokolowski 

 9:00 a.m. Frank OôConnorðRita OôConnor 

  Tuesday  October 25 

 7:15 a.m. Frances CianfrognaðSML Clergy, Staff, and 

  Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Oswald NeringðGinny Klersey 

Wednesday October 26 

 7:15 a.m. Harry and Bertha FlynnðTheir Family 

 9:00 a.m. William Hetherington, Jr.ðJerry and Ann 

  Marie Connors 

  Brian McCarthyðTim Finnegan 

 Thursday October 27 

 7:15 a.m. Claire Harrison (Living)ðHer Family 

 9:00 a.m. Jerry CloudðBill and Thea Sterback 

  Louis PogodaðRuth Pogoda 

     Friday  October 28 

 7:15 a.m. Anthony CoriglianoðHis Goddaughter 

 9:00 a.m. Jon MinderðEvie Doherty 

  Robert KlerseyðHis Wife 

  Saturday  October 29 

 9:00 a.m. Jonathan MinderðDavid and Christine Mann 

  Sean MurphyðThe OôDonnell &  Minnium 

  Families 

 5:30 p.m. Parker and Finan FamiliesðTerry and Nell 

  Finan 

   Sunday  October 30 

 7:30 a.m. Edward LaCombðSister Kay 

 9:00 a.m. For All Deceased SML Parishioners 

 10:30 a.m. Salvatore VilardiðMary and Bill Heslin 

Long-term prayer requests (those 

over a year old) will not be 

published individually, but will be 

prayed for at each Mass, as will 

the following: Joseph Aromando, Sr., Elaine Boshko, Jane 

Branin, Mark Bricker, Bruce Bunning, Donna Burtis, Sr. 

Cathryn Byrne, Michael Codianni, Brooke Conklin, Alice 

DôOrisio, Bernadette DiAndrea, Theresa R. Dumas, Gladys 

Gail Donnelly, Lisa Dyonda, Baby Dyonda, Harriet Galasso, 

Cathy Gargiulo, Thomas Hanley, Jean Harley, Sawyer 

Michael Howarth, Nicholas Iannuzzi, Neil Johnson, Morgan 

Kelly, Monica Kinsella, Cheryl Klimaszewski Sorino, Maureen 

Layman, Michelle MacDonald Bendell, George Maloney, 

Daniel Mensel, Joseph Mooney, Jean Newland, Carollane 

Piazza, Baby Jack Michael Pisano, Anita Platania, Tom 

Prendergast, Joseph Ranoldo, Cathryn Roberts, Alissa Rose 

Rorie, Helen Rotyliano, Joseph Rowan, Jenet Ruland, Susan 

Sabo Bisio, Carol Santos, Michael Simpkins, Marilyn Smith, 

Colleen Sorbello, Patricia Thomas, Cole Tronzo, and Jamie 

Westphal , Loretta Whatley 

LTJG Kevin Hickey, Ensign Sean  

Hickey, Lt. William Hock, USAF; Private 

John Anderson, C1C Kyle Brandt, USA; 

Captain Matthew Sturgis, USA, Spc. 

Nicholas Graham; 1
st
 Lt. Erin Corcoran, 

USA; 1
st  
LT Katherine Collins, USA; Lt. 

Matthew Knepper, USN, LTJG Jeremy 

Griffin, USN; Pvt. Nicholas Lawrence, USA; GM3 David 

Lewis, USN; Brigadier General Steve Gilland, US Army, 

Jonathan Ross, Combat Medic USN 

Thank you for your service to our country! 

Each of you, on the first day of the week, should set 
aside a specific sum of money in proportion to what you 
have earned and use it for the offering.  

                                                             1Corinthians 16:2 

Church Offertory Collection for Sunday, October 16, 2016 

Altar flowers for todayôs Masses and 
throughout the week were graciously 

donated in memory of 

Walter Hajduk 

by His Wife Trudy 

       Second Announcement for 

        Kyle Saul and Erin Griffin 

Donations In Cash $3,118.50  

Donations In Envelopes $25,808.00 

Average Envelope Gift $33.17 

Total Number of Envelopes 867 

St. Vincent de Paul  (Poor Boxes) $53.00 
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Thursday, October 27th 
will be Father Danôs last 
adult scripture study on 
the Gospel of John from 
7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. in 
the Emmaus Center.  
BYOB (bring your own 
Bible), a canned good for 
the food pantry, and a friend or family member. New 
American Bibles will be sold for $6.00 at class. 

At  weekend Masses in 
November, parishioners are 
asked to make a name tag and 
wear it to Mass, so they can be 
ñCalled by Name.ò (Isaiah 43:1) 
Fathers Dan and Carlos try their 

best to learn the names of parishioners. One way 
Father Dan cheats is when he sees two parishioners 
having a conversation, he waits until the 
conversation ends, then asks the parishioner whose 
name he knows, the name of the parishioner whose 
name he doesn't know. Many times, the answer is, ñI 
donôt know. I see (him/her) at church all the time and 
I donôt know their name.ò So Called by Name in 
November will be a big help to those, who, like 
Father Dan, are visual learners. Your participation 
will be appreciated. 

 

On Tuesday, November 8th, 
from 10:30 a.m. to Noon in the 
Emmaus Center, the Prayer 
Shawl Ministry is offering an 
opportunity for children grades 
three - eight and their parents, 
grandparents, or caregivers, to 
learn about the process of 

creating the beautiful prayer shawls which the parish 
provides to those who are ill, hospitalized, or simply in 
need of extra prayers. If you would like to participate, 
sign up at the Jackson Road entrance beginning this 
weekend. There are six slots available for each half-
hour time slot beginning at 10:30 a.m. Call Rosemary 
Peters, (856) 574-4098, for more information. This is 
not a drop-off event. Children who participate must be 
accompanied by an adult. 

Brynn Xander Voorhees 

who will be baptized this 

weekend. 

Father Dan, Pastoral Associate Christine Brandt, 
and Young Adult Ministry leaders Sean and Mary 
Bell, attended a conference in California with 
Parish Catalyst, an organization that invites 
pastors with demonstrated creative leadership 
skills and key members of their pastoral teams to 
join a Parish Catalyst Learning Community. The 
conferences foster an environment where 
participants challenge each other to capitalize on 
new ideas and stretch their visions of ministry 
beyond the current strategies in play at their 
parishes. Here they are below in action. 
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Registration and enrollment for the upcoming school 
year continues at St. Mary of the Lakes School. 
Celebrating 60+ Years of Catholic education, we are 
proud to offer: 

§ Academically Competitive/Spiritually  
Enriching Curriculum 

§ State-of-the-Art Computer/Science Labs 

§ Core Values, Championship Sports,  
Community Service 

§ Full/Half-Day Pre-School, Full-Day K-8, with 
Financial Aid Available 

§ Bus Service To/From Most Communities 

§ Before/After School Care 

Parents can call (609) 654-2546, Ext. 210 for  
registration packet or school tour. 

This yearôs fashion show, ñThe Spirit of Christmas,ò 
takes place on November 20th from 3:00-7:00 p.m. at 
Lucienôs Manor in West Berlin. A Barbara OôConnor 
production, the show will feature SML School 2nd and 
8th graders modeling  fashions from Fashions by 
Marleneôs and a raffle of fabulous gift baskets. Tickets 
($55.00, includes dinner) must be reserved and paid for 
in advance. Questions? Visit school website or email 
smlfashionshowtix@gmail.com. 

The SML Daisy Scout Troop was the winner of the 
Medford Main Street Scarecrow Walk Contest,  not 
an easy feat considering their many competitors! 

Congratulations to St. Augustine Prep students and 
SML alums Samuel Burdey (SML '13) (photo on 
left), Emmett Malady (SML'14), and  Connor Peterson 
(SML '13) who earned the President's Honors Award 
and a St. Augustine Prep Scholar polo shirt for 
maintaining a 95+ GPA for the 2015-16 school year.   

The Kindergarten 
picked pumpkins 
to take home from 
Indian Acres Tree 
Farm, where they 
also enjoyed a 
hay ride. 

Time to clean out your closets! The annual SML 
School Fall Clothing Drive will continue through 
next Friday, October 28th. Items accepted  
include clothing, linens, accessories, baby items, 
comforters, plush toys, animals, dolls, action 
figures, trucks and small hard toys. Hard toys 
should fit a box 24ò x 24ò. Donations are shipped 
to Latin/South America, the US, and parts of 
Eastern Europe. Drop off items at the schoolôs 
back trailer Monday - Friday between the hours of 
7:00 a.m. ï 7:00 p.m.  

The SML field hockey team defeated long-time rival 
OLGC last week in a 1-0 win. Congratulations to our 
girls and their coaches on a great game! 

Officer Ray Farrell of the Medford 
Twp. Fire Co. presented a Fire 
Prevention & Safety Puppet Show 
for kindergarten - second grade 
students who not only enjoyed the 
show, but also learned some 

important safety rules!  


